
2025 Secondary School Premier Netball Coach 
 
Bethlehem College is a Year 0 to 13 co-educational school in Tauranga.  We are seeking a 
positive, knowledgeable, enthusiastic, and passionate coach for our Senior Premier netball 
team for the 2025 season. This is a paid position.  
 
As the Premier Coach you will be expected to plan and run two trainings a week and be 
present at the Friday evening weekly game. The coach would attend UNISS with the team 
from 25-29 August 2025 at Papakura. Applicants are required to respect and uphold the 
Special Character Statement of Bethlehem College. 
 
If interested, please email the Director of Sport, Jared Miller, at sport@beth.school.nz with a  
letter of interest including your experience, qualifications and references. Please submit your 
expressions of interest by 30 November 2024.  
 
We have other voluntary netball coaching positions available. If you are interested in 
coaching another age group, please also email the Director of Sport to express your interest. 
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